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 REEVES APPOINTED SCHOOL OF DENTISTRY DEAN 

For more information contact Matt Westerfield at 601-984-1104 or mwesterfield@umc.edu. Photo 
available on request. 

JACKSON, Miss. – After his more than two years of service as interim dean, Dr. Gary Reeves has 
been appointed dean of the University of Mississippi Medical Center School of Dentistry. The 
appointment was announced by Dr. James E. Keeton, vice chancellor for health affairs at UMMC. 

Dr. Reeves took over as the school’s leader after Interim Dean Dr. Butch Gilbert stepped down in 
February of 2010. Since that time he has provided effective leadership and earned the confidence 
and trust of the school’s faculty, staff and students, Keeton said. 

Dr. Reeves first came to the School of Dentistry as a student in 1980, after serving four years in 
the U.S. Army. Upon graduation and the completion of a general practice residency, he joined 
the faculty as an instructor in restorative dentistry in 1985. He has served as professor of Care 
Planning and Restorative Sciences since 1996. Dr. Reeves served in Iraq in 2004 with the 
Mississippi Army National Guard, Dental Corps, and more recently has overseen renovations for a 
state-of-the-art clinical laboratory on the fourth floor of the school. 
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The University of Mississippi Medical Center, located in Jackson, is the state’s only academic 
medical center. University of Mississippi Health Care represents the clinical programs of the 
Medical Center and includes University Hospitals and Health System and University Physicians, 
the faculty group practice. UMMC encompasses five health science schools, including medicine, 
nursing, health related professions, dentistry and graduate studies, as well as the site where 
University of Mississippi pharmacy students do their clinical training. The Medical Center’s 
threefold mission is to educate tomorrow’s health-care professionals, conduct innovative research 
to improve human health, and to provide the highest quality care available to the state’s citizens. 
A major goal of the Medical Center is the improvement of the health of Mississippians and the 
elimination of health disparities.   For more information, contact the Division of Public Affairs at 
601-984-1100 or visit us on the Web at http://publicaffairs.umc.edu/. 

 


